Serial: N 1009
23 March 1961

—SEGRET

Major General W. M., Breckinridge, USA
Chief, US Army Security Agency
Arlington Hall Station

Arlington 12, Virginia

Dear Bill:

In response to your letter of 9 March 1961, the Director,
DSB, has indicated he welcomes your visit and will obtain all
necassary Commonwealth conowrences.

Pleass let us know when further information becomes
available conosming tha others who may accompany you and
any particular subjects you may wish to discuss with DSB,

1 will arrange for a representative of NSA to accompany
you for the period of your visit to Australia. Ve can work out
the details at a later dats, prior to your departure.

Sincerely,
cc: Director St et Wiy, L. H. FROST
AG Vice Admirsl, USN
Reading file
OPS
PROD~04

M/R: Chief, USASA, forwarded itinerary for his Far East trip, Sept -~ Nov,
and requested assistance in securing clearances from London, Melbourne,
and any other places where UK approval is necessary. First two paragraphs
prepared by PROD-04]; substance of third paragraph discussed by Adm. Frost
with Gen. Breckinridge.
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